To: All GLSA — LOH Unit Commanders

Gentlemen, there seems to have been some difficulties when trying to
reserve rooms for the GLSA-LOH convention in Indianapolis. The letter
in your packet, from the hotel, suggests that you go online to their
booking link, which unfortunately goes directly to their National
Headquarters. Their National H.Q. is NOT aware of our arrangement
with the hotel. Chief Aide Larry Hearn and | have met with the hotel
concerning this matter, and they tell us we are not the only group
experiencing this problem. DO NOT click on that link. Instead, please
call the hotel Sales Manager, Brittany Steelman, directly @ 1-317-381-
6119 to make your reservation. Brittany is aware of the situation and
has kindly offered to act as a conduit for us. If she is not in her office

when you call, please leave your name, a phone number where you can

be reached, and the reason for your call. She will return your callina
timely manner and handle your reservation for you. Commanders,
please share this information with your membership.-

Gentlemen, | apologize for all the confusion, but you know how it goes
sometimes. We look forward to seeing all of you, in August, when you
come visit the “ Racing Capitol of the World”.

Sincerely,
Bob R. Watson
Chief of Staff

Great Lakes Shrine Association- Legions of Honor
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